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Pomona police corporal suspended, suspected of having sex
with a minor
By Doug Saunders , San Bernardino Sun dailybulletin.com

2016 Cop Pedophile Stephen Perez

POMONA >> A police officer suspected of having a sexual relationship with a teenage girl is
under investigation.

Deputy Police Chief Michael Olivieri confirmed Tuesday that internal affairs has been
investigating Pomona police Cpl. Stephen Perez. The victim is a minor.

Perez has been on paid administrative leave since the allegations surfaced, Olivieri added.

An anonymous tip to this publication led to the discovery of the investigation. It’s unclear if the
nearly year-long investigation will result in criminal action.


